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Partner Wanjing Goh has been appointed to the Urban Land Institute (ULI) executive committee in

Singapore. “Reflective of ULI’s network of interdisciplinary professionals in the built environment

sector, the Executive Committee will have a collective responsibility for ULI’s strategy and operations

in Singapore,” the organization states. “It will review the progress of ULI Singapore’s objectives for

shaping the future of the built environment and thought leadership for the industry; membership

growth and sponsorship for the financial year; opportunities to expand our impact initiatives; and

support for the programs by the Women’s Leadership Initiative (WLI), NEXT and Young Leadership

Group (YLG) affinity groups.” Commenting on her appointment to the executive committee, Wanjing

said, “I am hopeful that in being part of the ULI Singapore executive committee, I am able to

connect with different networks, generate and explore ideas around the future of the real estate

industry – in particular, energy transition, AI and the future of work – and bring to bear our collective

experience, with the help of our fellow members, for the transformation of the built environment.”

Wanjing will serve for a two-year term from July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2025.
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MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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